From: cityclerk
Subject: 9153 Twinberry Rd Rezoning

From: Chris Wiebe <*Redacted*>

Sent: Friday, March 31, 2023 12:45 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Cc: athandi@Imengineering.bc.ca
Subject: RE: 9153 Twinberry Rd Rezoning

To our honored Mayor and City Council,

| am writing in support of the new mobile home park rezoning pursuit for 9153 Twinberry Rd.
Sincerely,

Christopher Wiebe BCME FSR

1282 Foreman Rd

Prince George, BC
V2K 5C5



